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Fundofia

in sprijinul $i educarea tineretului

Thank you letter for Hilfstaktion fiir den Fernen Nichsten

We would like to express our deepest gratitude for the support you have chosen to give
us through Don Bosco Mission Bonn.

Your donations are very important to us. They help the continuity of
our work in the various sectors in Constanta, mainly the Family House and the
Professional Training Centre.

What you offer us together with the help of
Don Bosco Mission Bonn and that of other donors,
keep us going and helping needy people, especially
children and young persons. With the support of
concerned people like you, we will be able to carry on with our work,
expand our programs to serve more persons and offer qualitative
services.

| [ E: ! The persons who we usually support are people
B a . g ~ in need who face social or economic difficulties,
w children and young people, employed and unemployed
persons. These persons are the 8 children aged 7-18
years living in the Family House and the about 400
| .~ children, young people, employed and unemployed
persons who participate in the training courses (projection taking into account the participants of
last year). In 2022, we had 488 participants in the training courses, but some of them participated
in online courses. Without your help, these children and young people might end on the street or
might drop out school. The social workers, the psychologist and the Salesians work together in
order to offer children affection, a good example of behaviour, advices and the personalized
support they need.

We are grateful for your generosity, your trust and most importantly, your commitment to
our mission. God bless you!

Constanta, Romania
August 2023

Venceslau GROSU
President of Giovanni Bgsé’d F@)\undatlon
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